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The al)ove table is given to indicate tie relations of the various

niemnbers of flhe Ordovician (Canibro-Siluriln) Systein iii Canada
showing the positiun of the " Queb:c 7ýrane" in tie lower half of tie
systemi instcad of being classed or group-d. along %with Uie Hudson
River (= Lorraine) terrane at the v'ery top of the systein as fornnerly.
The exacz relations, stratigraphical and p)aloontological, whiclî exist
btween the Quebec, Levis and Sillery terraries have yet to, be defined.
Their sequence a id order in the scale of tinîe require further investi-
gations before this interesting fact cati be ascertained on whîich Sir
Wni. Logan i~nd MN-r. B3.lliîîgs were stiI actively engaged whien callod
away.

NATURAL HISTORY OBSERVATIONS.

A form for regîstering observations of the first and last records in
Natural History lias just been issucd by the Royal Society of Canada.
This forrn bas been drawn up by a coniittee of the Royal Society ai-d
distributed to the different, Natural History and Scientific Societies
throughout thic country. Observations are askcd for upon certain well-
known wild plants in ail the Provinces of the I.)oiiinion, the tinle of
sowing, and harvesting- grain and t'îe ripening of w~ild and cultivated
fruits. Then follow the arrivais and departures of birds and the most
noticeable nieteorological occurrences.

There is no doubt thiat the Royal Society will gather together by
this nieans niost valuable information, Lt is proposed to have the
schedules collected once a year and the resiilts laid before the Royal
Society for publication in their annual Volume of Transactions.


